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Lydia Miller, President   Steve Burke 
San Joaquin Raptor Rescue Center   Protect Our Water (POW) 
P.O. Box 778   3105 Yorkshire Lane 
Merced, CA 95341   Modesto, CA 95350 
(209) 723-9283, ph. & fax   (209) 523-1391, ph. & fax 
raptorctr@bigvalley.net   pow98@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 
 
City of Merced Dept. Public Works                                         December 5, 2005 
David Tucker                                                                           via email 
678 West 18th Street 
Merced, Ca  95340 
209-385-6846 
  
  
Re: NOP of DEIR, Merced Waste Water Treatment Plant Expansion Project  
  
Dear Mr. Tucker,                                                                                
  
We would like to be kept informed about the progress of the City sewer expansion 
project through the CEQA process, because we might be making comments on it at the 
appropriate time. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Lydia M Miller     Steve Burke 
 
 
Cc:  Interested parties 
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